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Within the framework of the EU Erasmus+ Mobility (KA107) project, for the purpose of training 

activities, Luka Kemoklidze, a member of the Grants Office, a structural unit within the International 

Relations Department of the Georgian Technical University, visited project coordinator Instituto 

Politécnico de Beja on October 18-22, 2021. 

During the mobility period, a GTU representative participated in Staff Week, giving a presentation 

on the University's history, capabilities and experiences. Participants also attended presentations by 

representatives of the Beja Polytechnic Institute and other participating universities. Activities during 

the staff week also included visits to the host institute’s laboratories and business incubator. 

During the mobility, meetings were held at the Department of International Affairs and Erasmus + 

offices, where issues related to new programs were discussed, including the prospects of joint 

cooperation in various EU programs. The parties talked about Georgia in general and the Georgian 

Technical University, the challenges in the conditions of the pandemic and the current educational 

and scientific activities in these conditions. 

It is noteworthy that the rather busy work program of mobility also included cultural-cognitive 

events organized by the University of Beja. During the mobility period in Portugal, participants were 

given the opportunity to take part in a city tour and an official, traditional dinner.  

 

 


